December 29, 2014

Paws and Stripes
115 Monteclaire Dr. SE
Albuquerque, NM 87108

Dear Paws and Stripes,

Every year since the tragedy of 9/11 the members of the Silvi Group Companies have donated money
from their own pockets to send care packages to a selected unit serving in Iraq or Afghanistan to let
them know they are not forgotten. That they have our support and we are so proud of their sacrifices.
Our owners have always matched whatever the employees donated and we continue this tradition this
year, our 12™.

As our troops have been transitioning home, we have over the past several years turned our attention
to those who have come home and struggle to settle back into their fives. We have made our donations
to Wounded Warrior and Jubilee House to name a couple.

This year we have chosen your great organization to make our contribution to our service men and
women. The work you do with these men, women and animals is nothing short of amazing and we are
so proud to choose you as this year's 2014 Campaign for the Troops recipients.

Itis with great American pride that we make this contribution in honor of those who sacrifice everything
for our freedom. God Bless.



